
During my eight years at Our Lady of Grace my friends and I made countless memories. From chasing each
other around the play structure in Kindergarten to hiking the Caritas redwood forest trails, there is no other
group of people I’d rather have experienced it with. I remember thinking how huge the 8th graders looked. I
thought that they were so awesome that they basically ruled the school. Now being one, we’re like - it’s just
alright. Nothing special. I was in such a rush to grow up that I didn’t take enough time to cherish my grade
school years. It’s crazy how in a few months I will be a freshman in high school. Take every day one day at a
time because you will never get them back. It has been one of my greatest blessings to grow up with the class
of 2023. Thank you everyone for teaching me how to be the best version of myself using Unity, Truth and Love.
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